
 

 

Market advisory | 1 February 2024 

 
Auckland Airport responds to Commerce 

Commission Input Methodologies determination 

Following careful consideration of the Commerce Commission’s final determination 

following its review of input methodologies (IM) in December 2023, Auckland Airport 

wishes to advise that it will today lodge a notice of appeal for a merits review of the 

decision. 

For further information, please reference the statement issued this morning by the New 

Zealand Airports’ Association. 
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